
PREventing Suicide In PrImary CarE – PRECIPICE

Who can take part?
If you are a General Practitioner (GP) or GP trainee working in the Yorkshire and Humber region, we would like to hear about your experiences relating to suicide prevention in Primary Care.


What do I have to do? 
We would like to interview you for about an hour to hear about your experiences. 




If you would like to take part, please contact Jack Marshall (jack.marshall@sheffield.ac.uk)

This study has received ethical approval from the University of Sheffield’s Research Ethics Committee (056568)
 
